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Bappenas Will Soon Announce the Winners of the "Your Hope for 
the New Capital" Competition 

JAKARTA – "Thank you for your participation and enthusiasm taking part in the Sahabat Pembangunan 
"Your Hope for the New Capital" National High School and College Student Article and Vlog Contest. As of 
Tuesday, August 20, 2019, we received 1,311 entries, namely 843 articles and 468 vlogs.  

The jury will announce the winners of this competition on Friday, August 23, 2019. There will be three 
winners for each category.  

We express our congratulations towards the potential winners and all participants involved! 
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